
 
TNV/Info./2022         Date: 13/09/2022 

CIRCULAR 

Dear parents,  

 

Greetings from TNV! 

It is brought to our notice that some of our students are forming watsapp group with his / 

her peers and chatting in the group. Since regular classes are conducted it is not required 

for our children to have private watsapp groups and spend their valuable time in chatting. If 

your ward is a member of such a group, advise him /her to come out of it immediately. Also 

advice and educate your ward to be very cautious if he / she is using social media platforms.  

Same way we advise all our parents not to take other parents number from our school’s 

official watsapp group to form personal watsapp group(s). Kindly co-operate. 

 

With Warm Regards,  

         
PRINCIPAL 

 


